
                                                                                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 
Perfect 

Attendance 
 

Aerabella 
Mira 

Abigail 
Easton 
Kylan 

1/23/24 

 

 

 

 

 

January Upcoming Events! 

 

• Wednesday, January 3rd Children will return 

from Winter Break 

 

• January 15th Martin Luther King Day No 

School 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

January 
Birthday’s 

 
John 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Van Buren County Head Start! 
If you are currently not following us on Facebook please Like and  
Follow Us. Some of the benefits include: photo galleries, special  
news and updates, plus the ability to connect and chat online with 
other people who share your interest.  



Transition Talk  

One of the first things your child will be asked to do is write their name on all their papers when they 
enter the public-school system.  There are 7 different stages of writing.  They are (1) makes scribbles or marks, 

(2) makes controlled linear scribbles, (3) writes mock letters or letter-like forms, (4) writes letter strings, (5) 
writes partially accurate first name, (6) writes accurate first name, and (7) writes accurate first and last name.  
Practice with your child on capitalizing the first letter of their name with lower case letters for the remaining 

letters.  An excellent resource for practicing writing skills can be found on our “Van Buren Head Start” website.  
Click on “Resources” then “For Parents” on the left-hand side of the page, under “Parents/Children “and Your 

Children to Enjoy”, choose “Handwriting Worksheets for Print Practice” which will allow you to print 
worksheets with dotted letters or solid lines depending on where your child is at developmentally on their 
writing skills.  If you are unsure of what stage of writing your child is currently at, discuss with your child’s 
teacher here at Van Buren County Head Start and together we can help to ensure a smooth transition into 

kindergarten. 
 

Rita Mayfield Assistant Mentor Coach/Education Supervisor 
 

 
 
 
 

Reading to a child has been proven to improve cognitive skills and aid in cognitive development. 

Cognitive development is the emergence of the ability to understand and think, the construction of thought 

processes, including remembering, problem solving and decision-making, from childhood through adulthood. 

How a person perceives his world through areas such as information processing, reasoning, language 

development, attention span and memory are parts of cognitive development. Reading also stimulates brain 

cell activity. The more an adult reads to a child, the larger their vocabularies grow, and the more they 

understand about the world around them. 
Reading exposes children to new speech patterns and vocabularies. They learn to absorb 

information on how to form a sentence and use words effectively, helping them develop better 

communication skills. Reading stimulates the part of the brain that allows children to understand the 

meaning of language and helps build key language, literacy, and social skills. This is especially 

important when you consider that, according to the American Academy of Pediatrics, more than one 

in three children start kindergarten without the skills they need to learn to read. Research has shown 

that kindergarten children who were read to at least three times a week had a significantly greater 

phonemic awareness than did children who were read to less often. 

 

https://mksallc.com/why-reading-to-children-is-so-important/ 



 

 

Nutrition  
 

Healthy recipes to try at home with your 
child/children. 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


